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Pathology residency pro-
gy y
gram earns re-accreditation

The Accreditation Council for
Graduate Medical Education
has re-accredited our Pathology
Residency Program. After a site
visit, the Residency Review
Committee for Pathology
commended the program for its
demonstrated substantial
compliance with the ACGME’s
Requirements for Graduate
Medical Education without
citations.

Dr. Gary Lipscomb

The Review Committee also
commended our Pathology
Residency Program for the
manner in which it has
addressed the extraordinary
challenges of the past year.

Congratulations to Dr. Gary
Lipscomb, Program Director,
and the Department of
Pathology. .

LSUHSC Town Hall Meeting

December 13th
4:00 p.m.
Medical Education Building

Lecture Room A

Division of Administration report presented to Supervisors

Facility Planning and Control in the
Division of Administration for the
State of Louisiana engaged a
consultant to review the proposal for
a new hospital in New Otrleans.
Director Jerry Jones presented their
findings to the LSU Board of
Supervisors at their meeting on
Thursday. The consultants concur
with LSU that New Orleans needs to
have a new University Hospital, but
recommend a larger hospital than we
have been planning. In their report,

the consultants said that while LLSU
: has proposed a 350-bed hospital,
. the data indicate that New Otleans
» will actually need to have more than
* 400 additional beds in order to
" handle projected patient needs.
. This is in addition to the 200 beds
« that VA is planning for their
* patients. LSU plans to meet with the
" LRA next Thursday seeking $300
« million in block grants to start land
* acquisition and planning for the
- new facility. n

Allied Health student project helps children read

A llied Health students collected *

about 1,200 books in a drive to |

provide books to children in the nine
local Head Start Centers. The

LSUHSC Chapter of the National

Student Speech Language and
Hearing Association organized the
community service project which
was ‘
Katie ‘
lazzo—Pres- [z i
ident, Nicole S
Bourgeois— |
Vice President, i
Amanda

Saia—Secretary,
and Molly
McNeill-
Treasurer, and
faculty advisor Aloma Lykes.

The books
"w e r e
«delivered
*today.
Enough
w e t e
collected so
that the children, ages 3 - 5, will each
have a book to take
home. The majority
of the books ate
new, straight from
| the publisher. The
rest are only slightly
used.

“We wanted to
provide books to
| foster early literacy

among the children
in Head Start,” noted Katie
Milazzo.

Our students coordinated with
Total Community Action to get the
books distributed to the children,
many of whose families lost
everythingafter Katrina.

Congratulations to all who
participated in this worthwhile
* project! -
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